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According to the National Breast Cancer foundation, Breast Cancer is the most commonly

diagnosed cancer in women. That is why Senator Phil Boyle is hosting a FREE Breast Cancer

screening at the Lindenhurst Memorial Library.

Mammogram screenings are open to women 40 and older who have not been screened in the

past year. Details of the event are below:
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If you, or a loved one have not been screened for Breast Cancer, please do not miss out on

this opportunity to get checked.

For more information you can contact Senator Boyle’s District Office at (631) 665-2311.

tel:%28631%29%20665-2311

